
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our Field Gun Team. As you already know, our 
main competition will be held on Armed Forces day which will be on Saturday 29th June. 
 
In preparation for this, there are a number of Field Gun competitions.  The first 
competition is at the Plymouth Piazza on Saturday the 4th of May. It will take place from 
10am onwards and an adult will need to accompany your child throughout the day as 
well as get them to and from the venue. 
 
The children will be needed at different times between 10am and the end of the 
competition to either practice or race against other teams from primary schools across 
Plymouth. However, we will not know exact race times until we arrive. 
 
So that we can organise our team for this day, could you please indicate below if your 
child will be able to attend. If they can please could you also complete the attached SOE 3 
educational visits form. 
 
A second letter will be sent closer to the time to confirm details and arrange a meeting 
place.  
 
Once again, thank you for your support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Miss Carpenter 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
PLEASE RETURN TO MISS CARPENTER AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 
 
Weston Mill Field Gun Crew 
  
My child ……………………………………………………………….. will / will not be able to attend the 
Field Gun Competition on Saturday 4th May 2019. 
 
Signed : ……………………………………………………………………………     

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 (01752) 365250        
 e-mail: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
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